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The Friends of the Solent Schools Annual General Meeting (AGM)  
Tuesday 7th October 2025, 5pm Solent Infant School  

 
Hello from the Friends of the Solent Schools,  

 
Welcome back to another school year at the wonderful Solent Schools. We hope that 
you are ready and raring to go, FSS HQ is already a buzz with plans for the upcoming 
year so keep an eye out for emails coming your way soon!  

 
Our first letter of the year is a slightly more formal one as we would like to give notice 
of the AGM of The Friends of the Solent Schools, to be held on Tuesday 7th October 
2025. We would like to make sure as many people as possible can attend so, if you 
are unable to find childcare and would like to come along please feel free to bring your 
children with you! We will provide some colouring and biscuits to entertain them while 
we hold our meeting.  

 
The FSS is made up of members of the school community and all parents, as members 
of the community, are invited to support the AGM. This is your chance to hear and see 
how the funds you have helped to raise have been used for the benefit of the children 
at our schools. 

 
The AGM is also an opportunity for you to elect the FSS Committee, who represent 
the association throughout the forthcoming year. Nominations should be sent in 
advance of the AGM for anyone wishing to stand as an Officer or Ordinary Committee 
Member, for the first time.  

 
If you would like any further information about being a Committee Member, please get 
in touch via our email address fss@thesolentschools.org or catch one of us on the 
playground. As our PTA is a registered charity, all committee members automatically 
become Trustees of the Charity. Before submitting your nomination form, please read 
the Charity Commission publication ‘The Essential Trustee – What you need to know 
(CC3)’. A copy of the booklet can be found on the Charity Commission website.  

 
We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 7th October at 5pm.  
Kind Regards, 
Sophie Collings  
Chair of The Friends of the Solent Schools  
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